From: Cyndi Sharkey

To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Fall and spring pick up
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:36:46 PM

From: Courtney Monsen <cocomo82@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 2:32 PM

To: Cyndi Sharkey

Subject: Fall and spring pick up

To whom it may concern;

Please don’t get rid of fall and spring pick up. I have neighbors that save all of their junk up and
take it out 2 times a year. I fear that if there no pick up they will never remove the garbage from their
yards. This should be included in the taxes we are paying and have paid for years. This would be a
large disservice to Sandy neighborhoods to discontinue this service. There is a reason that Sandy
City and its neighborhoods stay looking nice and clean.

Please keep Fall and Spring clean up!!

Sincerely,
Courtney Monsen

16 year Sandy Resident

Sent from Coco's iPhone
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